Uphill Village Academy

Newsletter 12th May 2023

Follow us on Twitter for regular updates @uphillvillage

. . Principal:
Message from the PrIﬂCIpa| Mrs Samantha Hodder
Tel: 01934 626 769
Dear Parents/Carers, Email: office@uva.clf.uk
FirStIy, | hOpe you all enjOVEd the bank hOIlday weekend and Website: www.uphillvillageacademy.clf.uk
King’s Coronation celebrations.
| would like to say how proud | am of our Year 6 children who
have worked really hard and remained focussed throughout
their SATs this week. Next week they have their very well
deserved residential trip to Charterhouse Activity Centre on C| ass P h otos
the Mendips, lets hope they get some good weather.
Well done to those Year 4 pupils who took part in the
Bikeability course last week. The children enjoyed learning On Thursday 25th May, Tulip Pho-
about road safety and all achieved their level 1 accreditation. tography will be Visit—in’g school to
Finally, | would like to thank all the parents who have taken take our class photographs.
the time to complete our Parent Survey. If you haven’t had a Our Year 6 children will have their
chance to complete this, then you have until the end of the individual photograph taken, as a

weekend to do so using this link: Parent Survey
Mrs Hodder, Principal

memento as their final year in pri-
mary school. Children should wear
full school uniform and school
jumpers MUST be worn.

In honour of the King’s Coronation, the whole school celebrated this momentous occasion with a street
party lunch on Friday.

In typical British-style we made the best of the weather, setting up tables outside and
decorating the playground with red, white & blue bunting. Most children were able to eat
their lunch outside before the rain came and we had to move to a picnic in the hall. All the
children enjoyed a piece of celebration cake to mark

the occasion.

A special thank you to the staff team and caterers for
organising this event and thank you to members of the ||
PTFA who came along to help out. $

The children were also presented with a
commemorative bookmark, kindly donated by the
PTFA, to mark this special event in history.

‘ Rolls-Royce

Uphill Village Academy is part of the Cabot Learning Federation, a company limited by guarantee.
Registered office: Federation House, Brook Road, Kingswood, Bristol BS15 4JT. Company registration no. 06207530.
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Sports Day

Please join us for Sports Day on Thursday 6th July.
Key Stage 2 (Years 3, 4,5 & 6) - 9.15am until 11.00am.
EYFS & Key Stage 1 (Year 1 and Year 2) - 2.00pm until 3.00pm.

For Sports Day children’s PE kit should be either a white t-shirt,
navy or black shorts and trainers or daps.

If they wish, children can wear a t-shirt or hat in their House
colour

= Unfortunately, this event is weather dependent and a decision will
be made on Wednesday 6" July as to whether it will go ahead.

Dates for the diary

Don’t forget to check out the school website for all our events as well as lots more useful class

May

Monday 15th - 19th

Tuesday 16th
Thursday 18th
Thursday 25th
Friday 26th

June
Monday 5th

Tuesday 6th
Wednesday 7th
Monday 12th
Thursday 15th

Thursday 15th & 16th

Tuesday 20th

July
Thursday 6th
Friday 7th
Monday 17th
Friday 21st

information and an array of great photos of our children’s learning;

https://uphillvillageacademy.clf.uk/events/

Year 6 Charterhouse Residential Trip

Year 4 Folly Farm Residential Parent Meeting @ 3.15pm—School Hall
PTFA Textile Recycling @ 9.00am. Bags left by Ellesmere Road flower box
Class & Year 6 Photos

END OF TERM 5

START OF TERM 6

Term 6 Extra-curricular clubs start this week

Sunshine Class Noah'’s Ark Trip

Saturn Class Noah’s Ark Trip

Rainbow Class Noah’s Ark Trip

New Intake September EYFS Parents Evening @ 5,00p0m—School Hall
Year 4 Folly Farm Residential Trip

Year 5 & 6 Sport Event in school

Sports Day

INSET DAY (School closed to pupils)
No Extra-Curricular Clubs this week
END OF ACADEMIC YEAR

Bristol = ' Rolls-Royce
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Community News

SAY

SEND AND YOU

SENDIAS

Free, confidential
Information and advice
drop in

SAY

SEND AND YOU
SENDIAS

Third Tuesday of the month
9.30-230

SESSION DATES:
16th MAY
20th JUNE
18th JULY

No appointment nacessary but slots
will be limited to 30 minutes when
busy,

Time Out €
For Parents

Handling Anger in the Family

Sessions for anyone parenting children aged 5to 16

Date

Friday, 12.30pm - 2.30pm
9" June, 16™ June, 23 June,
30" June 2023

Venue

Locking Castle Church
Jasmine Way

Locking Castle
Weston Super Mare,
BS24 7)W

Booking & Further Information

Contact Cathy Bond
Mobile 07875 442139
Email parentinglcc@gmail com

posmveparerrhng
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For details and

bgokmg to NS Transitions Coffee Morning SEND and You Youth Matters
Group
all of our events
Tuesday 9th May 2023 Menday 22nd May 2023
SEND and You Youth Motters SEND Support Information Session
Group
Mondoy 19th June 2025 Wednesdoy 17th Moy 2023
S AY Nerth Semerset Morning SEND North Somerset Evening SEND
Sui Surgery
SEMD AND YOU oL Y
SENDIAS

Wednesday 24 Moy 2023 Tuesday 13th June 2023

North Somerset

SEND and You Professionals' Information Day
Tuesday 12th July 2022

Events -
AY mm.
NN T VW
May - July [
2023 e

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED

Make a lasting difference to the lives of local parents and children

Are you looking for a truly rewarding volunteer role? We need
people with parenting experience to give emotional and practical
support to families with a child under 5 in North Somerset

Find out more: www.home-startnorthsomerset.org.uk
Or call us on 07771179007
All applicants will be subject to an enhanced DBS (police) check.
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